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all saints
CatholiC ChurCh & sChool

Love God • Serve Others • Form Disciples

WEEKEND MASS TIMES
Saturday 4:00 pm
Sunday 9:00 am

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES
Tuesday 8:00 am
Wednesday 8:00 am
Thursday 8:00 am
Friday 8:00 am

June 7 & June 8, 2025;
Pentecost Sunday

Romans 8:14

Those who

are led by the

Spirit of God are

sons of God.

Image: young-catholics.com

... kindle in them the fire of your love.

http://allsaintscr.com
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsCedarRapidsIowa
http://instagram.com/allsaintscr
https://www.youtube.com/@allsaintscatholicchurchinc9029
http://young-catholics.com
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> Cletus Appleby, > Mary Ellen Kenney, and Tyson Colvin.

To add a name call Dan Alpers, at 363-6130, ext. 100. Names will be listed for four weeks
and may be renewed. >, Recently deceased will be listed for two weeks.

The materialism of our society lures us to concentrate more on what we want than on what 
God wants for us. The relativism of our world tells us that we should be tolerant of all things, 
that there is no absolute truth. Pray to the Holy Spirit to transform our lives and to guide our 
thoughts, words and actions. What Stewards put in their mind, heart, and soul affects actions. 
Put good things in and good things will come out.

Please Pray for the Following People
(Why people want prayers isn’t important, the prayers are!)

Stewardship Corner

Consider installing LED lights at home. While LEDs cost more up front, they last far longer — up 
to 23 years. During that time, total operational cost for an LED is about $38, compared with $48 
for CFLs and $200 for incandescent bulbs. A big part of the savings is reduced electrical usage for 
the same brightness.

A Weekly Tip on Caring for Our Common Home

“How does each of us hear them in our own native language?” (Acts 2:1-11). Do you understand 
your spouse’s love language? Check out Gary Chapman’s bestseller, The 5 Love Languages.

MARRIED COUPLES. Give your marriage a well-deserved vacation. Plan to go on a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Experience and come back with a marriage that is refreshed and full of 
energy! Our next weekend is September 12-14 in Dubuque. For more information call Greg and 
Denise at (563) 920-9419 or drubner9419@gmail.com. 

For the Married Couples

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience

mailto:drubner9419%40gmail.com?subject=
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Everyday Metanoia

Welcome to the celebration of Pentecost. Paul’s first letter to the Corinthians provides a great lens to view 
the initial reporting of the Discipleship Maker Index survey results that we pushed out last week. Paul 
instructs the Corinthians, “Brothers and sisters: No one can say, ‘Jesus is Lord,’ except by the Holy Spirit. 
There are different kinds of spiritual gifts but the same Spirit; there are different forms of service but the 
same Lord; there are different workings but the same God who produces all of them in everyone. To each 
individual the manifestation of the Spirit is given for some benefit. As a body is one though it has many 
parts, and all the parts of the body, though many, are one body, so also Christ. For in one Spirit we were 
all baptized into one body, whether Jews or Greeks, slaves or free persons, and we were all given to drink 

of one Spirit.” Our parents accept Jesus as Lord and Savior on our behalf through our baptism as an infant or small 
child. But we all claimed this for ourselves when we received the Sacrament of Confirmation as a young adult or older. 
The survey results are affording us the opportunity to look with fresh eyes at what our call to missionary discipleship 
requires of us here at All Saints in Cedar Rapids, Iowa in the year 2025. How are we, the All Saints community and 
leadership teams, helping our parishioners to respond to the vocation of discipleship that we received at Baptism?

The Most Reverend William E. Lori, in the article Shining with the Light of Christ states, “Our lives as Christians are built 
on the bedrock of our faith in Jesus Christ. At the heart of our faith is not a mere idea, however noble or inspired, but 
rather an encounter with Jesus Christ, our Savior. An encounter with Christ is that moment when, in the power of the 
Holy Spirit, we truly open our hearts to our Savior, understand the depth and beauty of his love for us, and find ourselves 
forever changed and transformed by him. Once we have done so, we view the Scriptures and the Church’s teaching, the 
liturgy, our life of prayer, and our moral life in a new way. Far from being burdensome, these things become beautiful 
and precious, and they move to the center of our lives. We are able to live differently and to strive eagerly for holiness - 
that is, an ever-deepening participation in God’s Triune glory and self-giving love...Yet I want to exhort you that a godly 
way of life is not really our doing. Rather, it is Christ at work in us through the Holy Spirit, strengthening us in our 
weaknesses, offering us forgiveness, patiently helping us to overcome every vice and to embrace, in love, every virtue.”

The responses from the DMI survey speak loud and 
clear: the majority of those who responded want to 
grow and improve their spiritual growth and their 
journey to holiness. Prayer is the number one way 
that our parishioners are in a relationship with 
God. That is wonderful! The results, also, show that 
we need to be innovative and more in tune with 
our parishioners to meet and grow their spiritual 
needs. What are some events that we could offer 
that would motivate you to participate fully in the 
life of parish? What could we develop that would 
help to name and grow the godly moments in your 
life? Is there something from the past at All Saints 
that you would like to talk about so that the gift of 
forgiveness could help you to heal and be open to 
the Holy Spirit prompting you to new life? It is going to take more than a handful of people to unleash the true power of 
the Holy Spirit at All Saints - everyone of us is important and has a role to play and gifts to offer. Pope Francis has said, 
“a parish needs to be in contact with the homes and the lives of its people, otherwise it risks becoming a useless structure 
out of touch with people or a self -absorbed group made up of a chosen few.” With that in mind, I would like to extend 
an open invitation to each and every one of you to contact me (319-363-6130 ext 111 or businessmgr@allsaintscr.com). 
Let’s meet at the park, go out for coffee, share a beverage together, or just sit in my office. Our leadership teams need 
your story and your ideas. How can we better show you the love of Christ so that together our lamps become a beacon of 
love shining so brightly that we draw others to the warmth and love of Christ.

May God’s peace be with you. See you at Mass!

Tracy Huk

mailto:businessmgr%40allsaintscr.com?subject=
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We are so proud of our All Saints youth - they bring a joyous spirit to our Masses! You can help 
ensure that programs and opportunities remain in place to form disciples of all ages when you 
include All Saints Parish in your estate planning. During your lifetime you will have the joy of 
knowing that you are making the difference in the lives of our youth, even generations from 
now. If you would like more information about leaving a legacy gift to All Saints contact Tracy 
Huk at 319-363-6130 ext 111 or businessmgr@allsaintscr.com. If you would like information 
about gift planning, please contact our planning partner at the Catholic Foundation at  

563-552-0176 or CFAD@OurCFAD.org.

All Saints Foundation

Dropping Off Donations

Thanks to ALL of you for making this food pantry happen! As you can see by our numbers at 
the top of each newsletter, we are putting food on the tables of over 140 local families every 
single week.

There are many ways to donate:

 • Bring your items to any of our area’s eleven Catholic churches
 • Order items from Amazon and designate the delivery to come directly to MCO
 • Bring your donations to our office, Mondays - Thursdays, 9:00AM - 3:00PM.

Please note -- due to strict food handling codes with which we must comply, we are unable to use the 
infrequent donations left at our door before or after office hours. Occasionally well-intended donors have 
left food items outside on the steps of our loading dock, in the hallway of the building, or outside the 
front door. Sadly, food safety compliance 
mandates do not allow us to distribute such 
items to our clients. 

Thank you ALL for your generosity! 
And, please please please check the 
expiration dates!

Service to Others
Metro Catholic Outreach

Once again we are looking forward to celebrating Father’s day with a parishioners’ community 
bouquet!

On the weekend of June 14th/15th you may bring a flower to add to the altar bouquets! Please 
join us in a tribute to the men who are/were important in your life. 

Thank you!

Louise and Kathleen

-Flowers for Father’s Day

14/15

JUNE

mailto:businessmgr%40allsaintscr.com?subject=
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Two Hearts Art Market

21
JUNE

It’s Coming! The Two Hearts Art Market & Festival hosted by Divine Mercy Gifts is just 
15 days away! We are so excited to host 24 vendors in this year’s Market. They will have a wide 
variety of arts and crafts for you to peruse. Just a sampling of what is available: Paintings 
or prints in various styles and mediums, greeting cards, prayer candles & journals, jewelry, 
floral arrangements, mass kits & sensory sets, lotions, soaps, wall crosses, prayer kneelers, 
bible stands, knitted items, laser engraved wood work….the list is endless! You are sure to find 
something special for yourself or a unique gift for that hard to buy for person in your life. St. 

Patrick’s kitchen crew has agreed to join us again this year so refreshments will be available all day. Plan 
now to join us on Saturday, June 21, 2025, from 9am-2pm on the St. Patrick Church campus, corner of 
First Ave NW & Ellis BLVD NW, Cedar Rapids. 

Retirement Reception to Honor Fr. Jack

Talk Radio for Catholic Living

29
JUNE

12
JUNE

The All Saints Pastoral Council and the All Saints Finance Council will be hosting a reception to 
honor Fr. Jack after the 9:00 AM Mass on Sunday, June 29 in the Social Hall. Cinnamon rolls 
and coffee will be served. If you wish to make a gift to Father Jack in appreciation for his years 
of service, please place a check or cash in a card for him. There will be a basket at the reception 
to place your gift into. Questions should be directed to Tracy Huk at 319-363-6130 ext 111 or 
businessmgr@allsaintscr.com.

KMMK 88.7 FM Talk Radio for Catholic Living will host their 7th Anniversary 
Fundraising Dinner on Thursday, June 12, 2025, from 5-9 pm at Cedar 
Ridge Winery, 1441 Marak Road, Swisher, Iowa. Our featured speaker is 
Michael O’Neill, host of the “Miracle Hunter” heard Saturday at 12-1 pm 
KMMK. The dinner is free but reservations are needed by June 10. Make 
your reservation at www.KMMK-FM.org and click on the EVENTS Tab. For further questions 
call Sue May at 319-360-3290.

Two Hearts Art Market & Festival

Mental Health First Aid

24
JUNE

Mental Health First Aid Training: Are you a nurse? Student? Teacher? Caregiver? Community 
volunteer? Join us on June 24th to earn your Mental Health First Aid certification. In today’s 
world, this certification can be just as crucial as a First Aid or CPR certification. This is a blended 
2-part training. Participants will be required to complete a self-paced 2-hour online pre-work 
before the training day, followed by the in-person component on June 24th. 8:30AM to 3PM, 
a light breakfast and lunch will be served. $25 per person. 18 years or older. CLICK HERE to 
register.

mailto:businessmgr%40allsaintscr.com?subject=
http://www.KMMK-FM.org
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstmatthewcr.ccbchurch.com%2Fgoto%2Fforms%2F92%2Fresponses%2Fnew&data=05%7C02%7Cbulletin%40allsaintscr.com%7C45c1bf3725ba4914d9ce08dd9245ba14%7C7bc4612293e7405eb22ccf64c8d7a0af%7C0%7C0%7C638827550699016088%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PfJozPDBVaQul5xguSy0aCHpqVuNf5Bpug5%2FXhkM%2Fas%3D&reserved=0
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Two Hearts Art Market

Two Hearts Art Market

Two Hearts Art Market

Two Hearts Art Market

27
JUNE

18
JUNE

17
JUNE

23-27

MAY

Welcome Open House & Capital Campaign Donor Wall Unveiling

Join us for a special event to welcome Cathy D’mello, our new Executive Director, and to 
celebrate the unveiling of our Capital Campaign Donor Wall—a tribute to the generosity that 
helps us care for thousands in need each year.
Date: Friday, June 27, 2025
Time: 1:00 PM - 2:00 PM
Location: His Hands Free Clinic

1245 2nd Ave SE, Cedar Rapids, IA 52403
Please feel free to bring family, friends, and co-workers.

An RSVP is appreciated for planning purposes, but not required—come as you are, even if plans change!
RSVP Here:  https://secure.fundeasy.com/ministrysync/event/?e=30178

Come join All Saints’ Church members for the Young at Heart Luncheon on Wednesday, June 
18 at noon in the Social Hall. The speaker this month is Steve Schmitz. Steve will bring us up 
to date on our Sister Parish in Haiti. Come learn how your prayers and financial assistance are 
helping in Haiti.

There is no cost for lunch.

Catholic Daughters of Cedar Rapids Court 1768 will meet on Tuesday, June 17, at St. Pius 
Catholic Church. Doors open at 6:00 PM with a Picnic Potluck. Officers bring meat. Members: 
January-June birthdays [desserts], July-Dec [sides]. Peach orders must be received by June 18.
Contacts--Roberta 319-366-0999 or Stephanie 319-540-7193.

Thank you for joining the Nation Eucharistic Pilgrimage as 
it passed through the Archdiocese of Dubuque in May 23-
27! The hope is that you encountered Jesus in the Eucharist 
in a transformative way. Where do we go from here? What 
are the next steps in the pilgrimage of faith? Click here for 
additional resources. https://dbqarch.org/eucharistic-pilgrimage-next-steps

You’re Invited!

Young at Heart

Catholic Daughters of America Potluck

What’s Next?

https://secure.fundeasy.com/ministrysync/event/?e=30178
https://dbqarch.org/eucharistic-pilgrimage-next-steps
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From the Catholic Daughters of the Americas

Fresh Georgia Peaches & Pecans 
from Genuine Georgia!

Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court Cedar Rapids #1768
are now taking orders for Fresh Peaches.

Our new source, Genuine Georgia, also grows pecans. 
We will be selling two varieties of Elliot pecans. 

~ Natural and Cinnamon ~

A 15# Box of 35-42 premium peaches - $30.  
A 16 oz. bag of pecans, natural or cinnamon - $15.

       Orders and payment must be postmarked by June 18th.
        Expected pickup date: JULY 7  or 8 .th th

        Pickup Location: St. Pius X Catholic Church

Order forms are available at
 www.catholicdaughterscr.org 

OR use the QR code 
to access the Peach page 

on our website.

Completed forms should be mailed to:

CDA Court #1768, c/o Karen Meade, 
825 20  Ave. NW, Cedar Rapids, IA 52404-5522th

Questions? Call or text Karen at 319-361-6410 
or Email her at meadekarenm@aol.com

Proceeds benefit non-profit organizations
& assist Court members to attend the 

2026 National Convention being held in Coralville, IA.

Join in the music and fun with acclaimed singer/songwriter/storyteller, Steve Angrisano & 
Mary’s Meals Summer Concert Series. Sing and pray together and learn about the efforts of 
Mary’s Meals, a global movement with the vision that every child deserves an education and 
enough to eat. 

Mary’s Meals provide meals at places of education in the world’s most impoverished 
communities, currently to over 2 million children worldwide. No cost for the concert; free will 

donations accepted for Mary’s Meals.

This will be a wonderful event and hope to see you at the Ellen Kennedy Fine Arts Center in Cascade, Iowa.

Save the Date!

13
AUGUST
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Mass Intentions
Tues. June 10 8:00 am
 For Holy Souls in Purgatory

Wed. June 11 8:00 am
> Joanne Trcka

Thurs. June 12 8:00 am
> Msgr. Russell Bleich

Fri. June 13 8:00 am
> Bob & Mary Hook

Sat. June 14 4:00 pm
> Yvonnie & Bill Pape

Sun. June 15 9:00 am
 For the People

Scripture Readings
Week of June 8, 2025

Sunday:
Vigil: Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or 
Ez 37:1-14 or Jl 3:1-5/Rom 8:22-27/Jn 
7:37-39 (62)
or, for the Extended Vigil: Gn 11:1-9/
Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b/Ez 37:1-14/Jl 3:1-5/
Rom 8:22-27/
Jn 7:37-39
Day: Acts 2:1-11/1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 or 
Rom 8:8-17/Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 14:15-16, 
23b-26 (63)

Monday: 
Gn 3:9-15, 20 or Acts 1:12-14/Jn 19:25-
34

Tuesday: 
2 Cor 1:18-22/Mt 5:13-16 (360)

Wednesday: 
Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3 (580)/Mt 5:17-19 
(361)

Thursday: 
2 Cor 3:15—4:1, 3-6/Mt 5:20-26 (362)

Friday: 
2 Cor 4:7-15/Mt 5:27-32 (363)

Saturday: 
2 Cor 5:14-21/Mt 5:33-37 (364)

Sunday: 
Prv 8:22-31/Rom 5:1-5/Jn 16:12-15 (166)

Can you give a couple of hours once or twice per month 
to help those with food insecurity right here in our city?

Our volunteer shifts only last about two hours, morning 
or afternoon, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, or Thursdays. 

Our pantry volunteers organize incoming donations, 
check expiration dates, stock shelves, bag up snacks, toiletries, 
produce, and pack the food boxes. 

Our distribution volunteers add the fresh items to the food boxes on 
the dock, greet our clients as they arrive to pick up their groceries, 
and help load the cars.

Our volunteers in the office answer the door and phones, schedule 
clients for their food pick-ups, assemble and distribute the homeless 
bags, organize clothing donations and other supplies. 

We are in need of more volunteers, in the pantry, the distribution 
dock, and in the office. We promise you will never be bored!

Contact us if you would like a tour and maybe try out a shift to see 
if it is a cause you would enjoy. You won’t regret giving your time to 
help families in need! 319-739-5490.

Metro Catholic Outreach
Calling All Volunteers

All Saints helps prepare and serve dinner at Green Square 
Meals soup kitchen, 2-3 times a month. Sign up to help 
at the link below or contact Melissa Peckosh (847-975-
1785 or missypeckosh@yahoo.com).

ALL SAINTS NIGHTS: 2nd & 5th Tuesday, 3rd Monday 
All volunteers in sixth grade and up are welcome. Sign up at: 
https://signup.com/go/vJYiFPm

 

 

All Saints Nights at Green Square Meals

Parish Office Hours

• Monday - Thursday - 8:00 am - 4:00 pm
• Friday - 8:00 am - 1:00 pm
• Saturday and Sunday - closed

The parish staff knows that your time is valuable. Please 
call or email the staff member you wish to speak with to 
ensure that they are available.

(Summer hours)
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Ministry Schedule
June 7, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Cynthia Gunsolly, OFS
Extraordinary Ministers

Suzanne Lammers
Gavin Miller
Joan Murrin
Alison Prentice
Daniel Prentice
Marvin Stallman
Becky Weininger

Altar Servers
Kennedy Blue
Ethan Meyer
Zachary Prentice

Lectors
Theresa Harker
Lisa Stephenson

Hospitality Ministers
Ryan Donnelly
Dick Kettelkamp
Brian Talyat
Lauri Talyat
Mike Votroubek
Theresa Werner

June 8, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
John Michael
Extraordinary Ministers

Cate Biro
Terry Goerdt
Mary Jo Goerdt
Andrew Lang
Gregory O’Connell
David Shema
Loesje Shema

Altar Servers
Paige Ainsworth
Dylan Lang
Cayden Suby

Lectors
JoAnn Hand
Tasha Tatara

Hospitality Ministers
Jason Ainsworth
Kim Ainsworth
Mike Klappholz
Stephanie Klappholz
Tyler Martin
Beth Martin

All young adults are invited to join us at Guthridge park 
green pavilion in Hiawatha on June 22nd at 12pm to 
enjoy food and fellowship. Bring a dish or yard game to 
share!

We are asking that all 
Memorial Day flowers and 
decorations be removed 
from Mt Calvary Cemetery 
by Sunday, June 15th. Each grave space is allowed one 
fresh or artificial flower bouquet in a permanent vase or 
sturdy temporary vase until the Fall cleanup on October 

15th. All additional grave decorations will be removed on Monday, 
June 16th. If there are any concerns, please call the Mt. Calvary 
Office at 319-362-4659.

CRCatholic Potluck

Mt. Calvary Cemetery Cleanup

22
JUNE
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June 8, 2025 • Pentecost Sunday • Acts 2:1-11

The Disciples Receive the Holy Spirit
After Jesus ascended into heaven, the disciples and Mary were gathered 
together, praying and talking about all that had happened. Suddenly, a 
strong wind filled the house and there appeared to be tongues of fire that 
rested on each of them. Mary and the disciples then left the house and 
went out proclaiming the Good News and people from all nationalities 
could understand them, “All of them were filled with the Holy Spirit...” 

(v. 4).

We are a Pentecost people. Like the first disciples, we are gifted with the Holy Spirit 
so that we can share our faith with others. This is not always easy. Many of us were 
raised to believe that religion is a private matter. It can be difficult for us to talk 
about God or our faith. And yet, faith sharing, especially in families, is crucial.

We live in a culture that in many ways no longer supports Judeo-Christian values. 
More than ever, young people need to hear and see the people most important to 
them talking about and living the gospel message. If faith is going to be real in their 
lives, they need to see that faith is a reality in the lives of those closest to them.

Pentecost is the day the disciples were empowered by the Holy Spirit to leave the 
safe closure of the Upper Room, and share their faith with a city of strangers. Why 
not take the risk this week and share your faith with those closest to you?

Read or retell the story of Pentecost to your family. Talk about how you would 
have felt if you were in the Upper Room, and invite other family members to 
do the same. Discuss the Holy Spirit in your life. How have you experienced 
the gifts of courage and understanding? When have you felt the Spirit’s fruits 
of joy and peace?

Family Ministry

Bringing Home the Gospel: Parent Reflections on the Sunday Gospels • Copyright © 2025 
Judith Dunlap. Published by the Pastoral Center, PastoralCenter.com. All rights reserved. Scripture 
passages have been taken from the New Revised Standard Version Bible, copyright ©1989 by the 
Division of Christian Education of the National Council of the Churches of Christ in the U.S.A., and 
used by permission. All rights reserved.

FAMILY RESPONSE

In the space below write down why God and your faith are important to 
you. Record or comment on what other family members have said.

PERSONAL RESPONSE

Ministry Schedule
June 14, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Mary Pat Wilkinson
Extraordinary Ministers

Jean Bell
Connie Deutmeyer
Kathi Grainger
Riley Hoover
Ellen Mouw
Stephen Schmitz
Marvin Stallman

Altar Servers
Stella Lippe
Lindsey Talyat
Megan Talyat

Lectors
Theresa Harker
Kathy Ulrich

Hospitality Ministers
Sue Bright
Dick Kettelkamp
Brian Talyat
Lauri Talyat
Mike Votroubek
Theresa Werner

June 15, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
Sherry Casey
Extraordinary Ministers

Tom Amosson
Chris Conway
Stephanie Guzman
Larry Hunter
Ann Hunter
Mike Klappholz
Stephanie Klappholz

Altar Servers
Emma Colby
Lucy Klappholz
Charles Schmitt

Lectors
JoAnn Hand
Chase Philpott

Hospitality Ministers
Jen Colby
Chris Colby
Maureen Dale Ernst
John Ernst
Tony Satariano
Diane Weimer
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Pastor  Rev. John R. Flaherty fatherjack@allsaintscr.com Ext. 116
Deacon  Mike Klappholz deaconmike@allsaintscr.com Ext. 107
Deacon Ed Martin deaconed@allsaintscr.com Ext. 105
Business Manager  Tracy A. Huk businessmgr@allsaintscr.com Ext. 111
Bookkeeper  Jeremy Lutz bookkeeper@allsaintscr.com Ext. 108
Medical Emergencies & Funerals Rev. John R. Flaherty fatherjack@allsaintscr.com Ext. 116
Dir. of Music Ministries Matthew Burrier music@allsaintscr.com Ext. 106
Dir. of Adult Formation Bob Lillibridge adultformation@allsaintscr.com Ext. 109
Dir. of Children’s Formation Stacy Cataldo catechesis@allsaintscr.com Ext. 114
Office Manager Dan Alpers officemgr@allsaintscr.com Ext. 100 
IT Director Ethan Weiland it@allsaintscr.com Ext. 104
Scrip Coordinator Lori Jiacinto scrip@allsaintscr.com (319) 535-3570

School Principal  Kelly Starr kelly.starr@crxcs.org Ext. 234
School Office Manager  Elaine Collins  elaine.collins@crxcs.org Ext. 233
Early Childhood Director  Kelly Starr kelly.starr@crxcs.org Ext. 234
Regis Middle School Principal Zach Zeckser zach.zeckser@crxcs.org (319) 363-1968
Xavier High School Principal Lynn Holverson lynn.holverson@crxcs.org (319) 294-6635

Parish Office (319) 363-6130
Mon.-Thurs., 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Fri., 8:00 am - 1:00 pm

Parish School (319) 363-4110
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Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays at 3 p.m.
Sacrament of Baptism: Baptism preparation class is required for parents. Contact Deacon Ed Martin 
(DeaconEd@allsaintscr.com or 319-364-7524) to schedule a class and date for the baptism (some date 
restrictions may apply).
Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples are to make arrangements at least six months before the intended 
date of the wedding in order to fulfill the necessary requirements. Please contact Deacon Mike Klappholz 
(DeaconMike@allsaintscr.com) to begin the process.
Order of Christian Initiation for Adults (OCIA): To schedule classes, contact Bob Lillibridge, Director 
of Formation, for more information (adultformation@allsaintscr.com).
Confirmation: Classes will be led by Father Jack Flaherty after the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Sundays in the 
Social Hall. (fatherjack@allsaintscr.com).
First Reconciliation & Eucharist: Second graders combine home study and retreats to 
prepare for these sacraments. Contact Stacy Cataldo, Director of Catechesis, for more information  
(catechesis@allsaintscr.com).
Anointing of the Sick: Please contact the office at 319-363-6130, ext. 100 to schedule anointings.

Newcomer Registration: Call the Parish Office at 363-6130, ext. 100, or register on line at  
http://www.allsaintscr.com.
Bulletin Deadline: Items must be submitted electronically to the parish office by Noon on the preceding 
Monday to: bulletin@allsaintscr.com.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: Thursdays, 8:30 AM to 9:15 AM in the Chapel. 
All Saints Prayer Group: Tuesdays at 3:00 PM in the church lower level.
Prayer Tree: Available to anyone who would like us to pray for their intentions. Please call Darlene 
Fandel at 319-560-4844.
Women’s Prayer Group: Tuesday mornings after 8:00 AM Mass.
M.O.M.S Rosary: 7:30 PM 1st Monday of the month, Queen of All Saints Chapel.
Prolife Rosary: Fridays after 8:00 AM Mass.
Parish Website: You may submit prayer intentions any time at: allsaintscr.com/prayer.

Sacrament Information

Miscellaneous Information

Opportunities for Prayer

https://allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/people/forms/413117?open-in-church-center-modal=true
https://allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/people/forms/413117.

